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June 6th, 2025 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

What a Fantastic Week at Tyee! From Bike to School Week to welcoming our newest 
Kindergarten families during On Our Way to K, plus the Van Tech and Swangard track 
meets, and wrapping it all up with an exciting Games Day—it’s been a week full of energy, 
celebration, and community spirit! 

A huge shout-out to our Grade 7 leaders for organizing the Games Day activities, and a 
heartfelt thank you to all the incredible parent volunteers who helped supervise, barbecue, 
clean up, and more. We’re also so grateful to our PAC for generously providing a delicious 
hot dog lunch for everyone! 

With a hot and sunny weekend ahead, please remember to practice sun safety when we 
return to school next week: apply sunscreen, wear a hat, and bring a water bottle to stay 
cool and hydrated. 

Keep cool! 

Mrs. Monrad 

              
With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands 
of the xʷməθkʷəy̓ əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh 
Nation) 
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Information Items: 
 

1. Upcoming Dates: 
  
June 10th – Parent Appreciation Event 8:30 – 9:15 a.m. 
June 20th – Grade 7 Farewell 5:00 – 8:00 p.m. 
June 25th – Music Assembly 
June 25th – Final Written Summary of Learning goes home (Report Card Day) 
June 26th – Farewell Assembly 9:15 a.m. 
June 26th – Last Day in Session for Students 

 
2. Parent Appreciation Event – June 10th  

Join us on Tuesday, June 10th from 8:30 to 9:15 a.m. for our Parent Appreciation 
Morning—a warm gathering with tea, coffee, and music to celebrate you! Please come a 
little early to mix and mingle. We’d love the opportunity to thank you—our amazing 
parents and caregivers—for the love and support you—our amazing parents and 
caregivers—for the love and support you give to our Tyee students each and every day. 
We look forward to seeing you there! 
 

3. PAC Weekly Update 

  1. 📣🍕🎉 PAC AGM on June 24th 🎉🍕📣 
Mark your calendars for the PAC AGM on Tuesday, June 24th at 6:30 p.m.! This is the 
final PAC meeting of the school year and will be held in-person at the school 
library. Pizza and beverages will be served, with childcare available on site!  

 
We hope to have as many families attend as possible as we will be electing the PAC 
executive team for the 2025-26 school year! If you are interested in joining the PAC exec 
team, please check out the various roles here. 

 
2. Keeping Kids Safe Online 

Keeping Kids Safe Online, an interactive virtual workshop provided by PLEA, will take 
place on Tuesday, June 10th from 6:30-7:45 p.m. Get practical advice and resources on 
how to talk to your children about staying safe online. Visit tyeepac.com or check 
the PAC events calendar on the day of the workshop for the Zoom link. 

 
3. Additional Resources  

Check out the Upcoming Events & Activities page on the PAC website for happenings in 
the broader community that may be of interest to you and your family. 

 

https://tyeepac.com/tyee-pac/executive-representatives/
https://www.plea.ca/
http://tyeepac.com/
https://tyeepac.com/calendar/
https://tyeepac.com/upcoming-events-activities-in-vancouver/

